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8th Graders Owen and Mason 

Church website: fairviewcenter.org             church phone: 309.734.2300            church email: fairviewcenter@gmail.com 

Submitted news and pictures from a PROUD church member! 

Junior High Golfers selected to play in Sectionals! 

IESA Golf Sectionals were held in early September. 

Our very own Owen Postin, Mason Jenks, Carsyn Long 

golfed on their respective United Jr. High Golf Teams. 

Jayden Kunkle represented ICS Boys’ Golf Team. 

FCUMC is PROUD of all our amazing youth! 

Carsyn - 8th Grade 

Jayden - 6th Grade 
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Follow us on                   at: Fairview Center UMC 

On Sunday, September 

14th, our amazing youth 

were the liturgists during 

the worship service. 

Cameron lead us with 

the opening prayer.  

Ada lead us in prayer 

and the reciting of the 

Lord’s prayer. The 

Dismissal Blessing 

was read by Nolan.   

Mason and Hayden were our 

acolytes.  For our prelude, 

Jayden played the piano.   

Our welcome and announcements were read by Delaney.  

Cohen lead the Penny March and introduced the Children’s 

Message that Pastor Mark had pre-recorded.  

The youth did a BEAUTIFUL job!  We celebrate the 

leadership of our youth and are so BLESSED having 

such willing servants! 

Sunday, September 21st was United Women in Faith Sunday and Blanket Sunday 

For the Children's Message Kay, 

with the help of Ada, incorporated 

the Blanket Presentation into the 

message. 

Sandy, President of  United Women in Faith – 

Mary Circle, gave a nice talk on the history 

and purpose of UWF. 

Ruth Ellen helped 

lead the music. 

See last 

page for 

the special 

guest 

speaker! 



Fairview Center United Methodist Church   

October Events: 

Sunday, October 5th: Last OCC Shoebox Packing Party after 

                                      worship service in the Fellowship Hall. 

Four Questions to ponder: 

Last Month the Church Mouse was found:  

Sitting in the early educational Sunday School Room. 

Where was the  

Church Mouse spotted? 

Faithful Followers Gather for their Annual Wiener Roast! 

Saturday, September 20th the Faithful Followers met at Curt and Sandy’s home for their 63rd Annual 

Weiner Roast.  Great food and fellowship was had by all! Their tradition is going strong! 
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Would You Rather 

1. See Jesus walk on water or see him heal a blind man? 

2. Would you rather help Adam name the animals in the garden 

of Eden or help Noah load the animals in the Ark? 

3.Spend an hour in heaven or a week with Jesus on earth? 

4. Hear one of Jesus’ sermons or see one of his miracles? 

 

Share your answers with your family at the dinner table, 

during a car ride, or while enjoying a walk together! 



Mission Statement: 

God’s Servants - John 13:1-11; Celebrating Christ - Luke 15:11-32;  

Sharing His Love - Matthew 22:34-40; Making Disciples - Matthew 28:16-20 

1495 90th Street 

Monmouth, Illinois 61462 

Church Office: 309-734-2300 

email: fairviewcenter@gmail.com 

Website: fairviewcenter.org 

Visit us on                  : Fairview Center UMC 

Pastor Mark Canada 

Parsonage address: 1493 90th Street, Monmouth, Illinois 61462 

Pastor’s Cell: 815-531-9081 

email: ubnmission2@gmail.com 
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Fanny Crosby was the special guest 

speaker on UWF Sunday.  Fanny 

shared her very interesting life story 

with us.  What a remarkable life she 

led.  We are grateful for her talents that 

lead to so many BEAUTIFUL hymns 

that we enjoy today! 

The Quilters displayed samples of the 

many items they make to donate to var-

ious organizations such as Midwest 

Mission, Cunningham Home, and for 

OCC Shoeboxes . The display was 

quite colorful and impressive! 

After church service the Builders and 

College Sunday School Class provided 

a delicious Appetizer and Dip lunch-

eon. The UWF provided the desserts.  

It sure was a very special day at 

FCUMC! 


